
Item 15iv - Question Time 

 
To the Leader of the Council 
 

“Will Highland Council open up a school to give homeless or disadvantaged people 
a hot meal on New Years’ day?” 

 

Response to Mrs M Cockburn 

The Council recognises and commends the valuable role that many third sector 
organisations play in helping those who are homeless or disadvantaged. The 
Convener would welcome your help to establish what is happening in each area of 
the Highlands and to heighten awareness of this help. 

 

  


